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Food plants are considered one of the most complex
matrices in nature due to their richness in
phytochemicals, especially secondary metabolites, and
nutrients such as proteins. The development and
advancement of omics technology allow the
comprehensive characterization of these compounds by
providing their chemical fingerprint and functional
biomarkers. This Special Issue is dedicated to
metabolomics and proteomics studies that investigate
food plants based on chromatography and mass
spectrometry techniques. The topics of this Special
Issue include: untargeted and targeted analysis of
bioactive compounds, proteins and peptides of food
plants; metabolomics data processing and
identification/annotation of phenolic compounds; food
plant imaging; bioaccessibility/bioavailability of
secondary metabolites and protein digestibility
assessed by omics tools; and metabolomic and
proteomic applications in food plant quality control,
process engineering and nutrition.
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About the Journal
Message from the Editor-in-Chief
The metabolome is the result of the combined effects of
genetic and environmental influences on metabolic
processes. Metabolomic studies can provide a global
view of metabolism and thereby improve our
understanding of the underlying biology. Advances in
metabolomic technologies have shown utility for
elucidating mechanisms which underlie fundamental
biological processes including disease pathology.
Metabolites is proud to be part of the development of
metabolomics and we look forward to working with many
of you to publish high quality metabolomic studies.
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